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Senator Rotundo, Senator Rafferty, Representative Gattine, Representative Murphy, 
and Members of the 
Joint Standing Committees on Appropriations and Financial Affairs and Education 
and Cultural Affairs, 
My name is Andrea Wellman. My hometown is Orrington, Maine and I am a parent 
of a student at CMCC. I am here to testify in 
support of the portion of LD210 that funds the Maine Free College Program and 
general operating costs 
at the Maine Community College System. 
 
Thank you for the invitation to speak on behalf of Maine’s Free College Program. 
When Governor Mills first announced the extension of the Free College Program to 
include the Class of 2023, we were very excited, and this helped us decide on a 
college. This program provides an opportunity for students who want to pursue higher
education but may not be financially able or may not qualify for Federal Student Aid 
to still achieve their goals. The Free College Program has allowed my daughter a 
chance to play softball at the collegiate level and to pursue a nursing degree, all with 
no college debt associated with that degree. After graduation and starting her life, she 
will not have to worry about paying off student loans along with all of the other 
expenses associated with starting her adult life. I, personally, would like to see this 
program extended and included in the budget so that any other student that wants to 
pursue higher education may have the same opportunity as my family has received. 
This program gives the students in Maine options for education as well as keeping 
them in Maine. 
Thank you again, Andrea Wellman 


